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Community Advisory Meeting

The CAC met on July 27" at Lane County Youth Services. The getting to know you exercise was
“if you could be an animal, which animal would you chose?” Colt Gill provided the Governing
Board Report. Debi Farr and Shannon Conley provided the Trillium report. Char Reavis reported
on the RAC meeting. Heather Amrhein gave an update on the Community Health Assessment.
Heather told CAC members to look for the Community Health Survey to appear in their email
after the meeting. She encouraged everyone to share the survey widely.

Debi Farr gave an update on the Centene/Agate merger. There were a few questions and
several comments regarding the Register Guard article from 7/26". It was agreed that CAC
members need to reassure Trillium members that their benefits will not change due to the
merger. Debi and Shannon clarified how the profits were used and the need for a reserve fund.
The CAC members did not have many concerns.

Kay Metzger and Paige Hamm explained the process they are using to develop a vision and
mission for Trillium. CAC members were very enthusiastic about their role. There were
suggestions for other groups that could also provide perspective. The next meeting will be
dedicated to the vision/mission process.

Garret Andres and Debi Farr shared the changes for the Trillium website. Unfortunately, there
were some technical difficulties. Debi talked through the changes made based on the feedback
from the CAC members. CAC members approved of the changes and were excited to see their
recommendations come to life.



